Thomas J. Croy, MD

.lu	lv	24	2	01	15

Dear Patients:

On September 25, 2015, my orthopedic office at Villa Road is closing. I am joining Providence Medical Group in Newberg.

Thank you for helping me to build a thriving solo orthopedic practice based on excellence and service. It has been very rewarding to run my own office. I am making this change because more and more of my physician time is now being spent on administration and I prefer to focus on patient care and advances in orthopedics.

Starting September 28, I will be located at PMG at Providence Newberg Medical Center. Simply ask for me when you make your appointment. Medical records will follow me to Providence and be accessible as needed.

For many, this change is just a new clinic location. For some, this change may mean I am no longer in your insurer network and you may want a new orthopedist. Your care is important to me. I encourage you to talk with your insurer now so that you know your options. If you need your medical records sent to another physician, please inform my office by September 4.

It is a pleasure providing your orthopedic care. I look forward to seeing you at my new location.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Croy, MD